Letter from CMA to the Premier

Dear Hon Premier,

The Chairman of the Cayman Ministers' Association Pastor Torrance Bobb
has asked me to write to you confirming the position of the Association,
as taken at the December 2019 Executive Meeting, with regard to the
currently proposed changes to the Cayman Islands Constitution.

The Association is in agreement with the proposed changes.
Yours sincerely,

e Nechikes TG (s

The Rt. Revd. Nicholas Sykes
Member of Executive Committee, Cayman Ministers' Association




